
kevin cross <ssorcnivek@gmail.com>

RE: Wrentham laybys
1 message

Ian Watson <ian@iwatson.co.uk> 1 April 2019 at 10:32
To: kevin cross <ssorcnivek@gmail.com>, Frances BULLARD <Frances.Bullard@live.co.uk>, Frances BULLARD
<clerk@wrenthampc.org.uk>, Lucinda Hutson <lucindah@benacre.com>

Kevin

Many thanks for meeting Mark and for the feedback.

Ian

From: kevin cross <ssorcnivek@gmail.com>
Sent: 29 March 2019 17:12
To: Ian Watson <ian@iwatson.co.uk>; Frances BULLARD <Frances.Bullard@live.co.uk>; Frances BULLARD
<clerk@wrenthampc.org.uk>; Lucinda Hutson <lucindah@benacre.com>
Subject: Fwd: Wrentham laybys

Meeting with Mark Nicholls, 4pm Thursday 28th March 2019 , Wrentham Village
Centre

Mr Nicholls made it clear that he could not provide quotations or firm prices at this stage
.  However, when pressed for an answer, as a rough rule-of-thumb he suggested
£10,000 per car space was a reasonable figure which might give us some frame of
reference.

So, looking at the small area outside the Chinese Takeaway.  There is sufficient scope
for an extra vehicle space approx £10,000 (including approx £1000 for road closure)

Looking at Chapel Road.  It would be possible for a 3 car layby roughly opposite
Chatten Close at a cost of approx £30,000.

Mr Nicholls said that if the Parish Council resolved to pursue these matters further, then
he would obtain firm quotes. 

I asked about many other associated things including Traffic Control Orders (for road
closures and things like speed restrictions and yellow lines) ,  permissions for Parish
bus shelters, Parish benches and Parish street lighting,  and whether County provide
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other car park spaces etc.

I asked about getting a price list for Highways jobs - Mr Nicholls might be able to
provide if we keep chasing although we need to be specific about the jobs.

There was much conversation about many other things which I believe Parish Clerk,
Chairman & Councillors are already aware of eg having to use Suffolk approved
Contractors, County Councillors having Highways budgets etc etc

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Mark Nichols <Mark.Nichols@suffolkhighways.org>
Date: Fri, 29 Mar 2019 at 09:21
Subject: Wrentham laybys
To: ssorcnivek@gmail.com <ssorcnivek@gmail.com>

Good Morning Kevin,

After speaking to the Speed & Safety Team they have no safety issues with regards to placing laybys at the locations
we suggested yesterday.

As discussed I would speak to the rest of the board and see if they are behind the scheme before I approach the
Local Highways Budget Team for a quote. As stated the costs will be substantial,

Kind Regards,

Mark Nichols

Community Liaison Engineer

Suffolk Highways I Halesworth Service Delivery Centre, Blyth Road Ind Est, Halesworth, Suffolk IP19
8EN

T: 0345 6066171    I T: 07920466307    I www.suffolk.gov.uk/highways
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The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or
confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised
use may be unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender
immediately by using the reply facility in your email software.

The Council reserves the right to monitor, record and retain any incoming and outgoing
emails for security reasons and for monitoring internal compliance with our policy on
staff use.  Email monitoring and/or blocking software may be used and email content
may be read. 

For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notice
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/about/privacy-notice/

--

As far as I am aware, there is nothing harmful about this email.  

Any opinions are mine alone unless stated otherwise.

I make every effort to ensure that any information I have provided is correct.  However, it is your responsibility to verify for yourself

that it is accurate before taking (or failing to take) any decisions based upon it.

When I ask questions, it is usually because I do not know or understand something.  It is not meant to imply that I agree or disagree

with an issue, or that anyone is not doing their job, or has done anything wrong , or has been negligent.

Nothing in this email is intended to be insulting.  If you feel offended by anything, then please help me out with the reasons and I

will do my best to make amends.

Kevin Cross

twitter: @ssorcnivek.

07825 700 877

Gmail - RE: Wrentham laybys https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=e39e4bd2...

3 of 3 03/05/2019, 07:55


